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 Pool CLOSED Until Further Notice   

 
  

Fellow Neighbors, 

 

Unfortunately, the pool will be closed until further notice due to broken glass being found 

in the pool. A small piece of glass was found today in the pool and other shards were 

found along the perimeter of the pool deck near the lounge chairs. During an 

investigation by board members, a small glass gem-type object was found with several 

fracture marks on its surface near the structure. Due to the coloring of the glass matching 

this object, we believe this to be the source of the glass in our pool area. Pool camera 

footage is being reviewed by board members in hopes of fully understanding this incident 

and how the glass arrived in our pool area.  

 

 We apologize for the inconvenience and want to stress the importance of not bringing 

ANY glass items into the pool area. The HOA board is aligning with our pool vendor for 

glass removal service, which will include draining and vacuuming the pool. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Northpointe Crossing Homeowners Association Board 


